
Community Engagement Summary
Egleston Square Redesign: Existing Conditions

For updates and more info visit 

boston.gov/departments/transportation/egleston-square-redesign

Events
Stakeholder Interviews were conducted to ensure early 
engagement with and buy-in from key stakeholders.

	 August 3, August 26, August 25

Socially Distanced Pop-Up Meetings were held to engage 
with the community in the project study area.

	 October 27 (Robert Lawson Park) 
	 October 28 (Peace Garden) RAINED OUT

Virtual Public Meetings were conducted to allow remote 
Q&A and discussion opportunities.

	 November 4 (English), November 5 (Spanish)

Feedback Themes
The intersection of Columbus and Washington is the 
primary safety concern.

There is no comfortable and direct connection between 
Franklin Park and the Southwest Corridor Park for people 
biking.

Accessibility is an issue for seniors, people with disabilities, 
and people pushing carts or strollers.

Walgreens, the YMCA, The Dimock, the Library and other 
important destinations require better access by foot.

Speeding, signal timing, and sight distances create safety 
issues at many intersections.

Access to parking is a priority for many local business 
owners. 

Youth often walk to and from neighborhood schools and 
the YMCA.

75+ comments 
received

The Egleston Square Redesign project is the next step 
in a series of planning efforts now heading into design. 
The goal of the project is to create a safer design for the 
Egleston Square intersection and to implement safety 
improvements on surrounding neighborhood streets 
for all road users. This flyer summarizes community 
engagement conducted so far to inform the existing 
conditions and needs assessment for the project.
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